
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Hill, Shannon
To: Joshua M
Subject: RE: Google Project NOP comments

Good morning Joshua,
 
Thanks for submitting your comments. They will be forwarded to the environmental consultant for
environmental scoping considerations.
 
Best regards,
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José |
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Joshua M  
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 4:59 PM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Google Project NOP comments
 
 

 

Dear Ms. Hill
 
Please see the attached comments from Citizens foe Environmental and Economic Justice Regarding
the Notice of Preparation of  an EIR  for the proposed Google Project.
 
Cheers,
 
 
Joshua McCluskey
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